From: Roz Shirack

To: CityRecorder

Cc: Eunice Kim

Subject: Ordinance 22-22, UDC Amendments
Date: Thursday, November 10, 2022 2:37:54 PM

SCAN Comments for City Council's November 14, 2022, public hearing, item 4.c:

The SCAN Land Use Committee has reviewed the proposed amendments and has
no concerns.

Thank you,
Roz Shirack, Chair
SCAN Land Use Committee
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